
From: Scott Hunter <shunter@wexfordplantation.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/13/2012 4:05:25 PM
Subject: RE: Draft Outline - First Gentleman's Invitational

Katherine,

Can we get an idea of what occurred at Long Cove last year? Food
served? Cost? What type of Heavy hors d'oeuvres? This will help us 
better prepare for your group as in what is expected.

My chef would like to get an idea what Governor Haley's office would 
like served for box lunches and hors d'oeuvres. Wings or tenderloin? 

With respect to alcohol, are we referring to an "open" bar?

I look forward to your email. Thanks for the phone call.

Have a great day.

Scott Hunter, PGA
Director of Golf
Wexford Plantation
111 Wexford Club Drive
Hilton Head Island, SC 29928
(843) 686-8812
shunter@wexfordplantation.com

-----Original Message-----
From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 9:50 AM 
To: Scott Hunter
Subject: RE: Draft Outline - First Gentleman's Invitational

Yes, 10:00 works for me.
Thank you,
Katherine

-----Original Message-----
From: Scott Hunter [mailto:shunter@wexfordplantation.com] 
Sent: Thursday, December 13, 2012 6:42 AM 
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Re: Draft Outline - First Gentleman's Invitational

Katherine,
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10:00 works for me. Let me know if that works.

Thanks

Scott Hunter
Director of Golf
Wexford Plantation

On Dec 13, 2012, at 4:54 AM, "Veldran, Katherine"
<KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

> Scott,
> Good morning.
> I've been scheduled last minute to travel with the governor this
morning. I will not have access to a phone from 6:45am- 9:30am. Are you 
able to reschedule our call for sometime after 9:30am today? Let me know 
and I will schedule around your availability.
> Thank you,
> Katherine
> 8037677583
>
> -----Original Message -----
> From: Scott Hunter [mailto:shunter@wexfordplantation.com]
> Sent: Wednesday, December 12, 2012 02:38 PM
> To: Veldran, Katherine
> Subject: Re: Draft Outline - First Gentleman's Invitational
>
> Received. Thank you
>
> Scott Hunter
> Director of Golf
> Wexford Plantation
>
> On Dec 12, 2012, at 2:38 PM, "Veldran, Katherine"
<KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:
>
>> Scott,
>> We are thrilled to be able to work with Wexford on this exciting golf
tournament. Attached is a draft outline for the First Gentleman's
Invitational.
>> I look forward to our call tomorrow morning at 8:00a.m. If you need
anything before then please let me know.
>> Thank you,
>> Katherine
>>
>> Please confirm you have received this email.
>>
>>
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>> Katherine F. Veldran
>> Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
>> O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
>> KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
>>
>> <2013 FGI Wexford.pdf>
>
>
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